

DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS Office of Inspector General Washington DC 20420

MAY 13 2015

The Honorable John Boozman U.S. Senate Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Boozman:

This is in response to an April 16, 2015, letter signed by you and Congressman French Hill requesting the Office of Inspector General (OIG) review the process regarding the installation and relocation of solar panels at the Little Rock VA Medical Center in Little Rock, Arkansas.

We have begun a national project on VA's Green Management Program Solar Panel Projects. We will include Little Rock as a site but will also include a statistical sample of other VA sites. We anticipate completion of this national review by early 2016. We will provide you the results when our work is completed.

A similar letter is being sent to Congressman French. Thank you for your interest in the Department of Veterans Affairs.

Sincerely,

RICHARD J. GRIFFINI

Deputy Inspector General